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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/012968 Eye damage caused by lasers 

 

The number of patients admitted for eye damage caused by lasers over the last three financial years. To clarify, this 
is from hand-held lasers, not complications from laser eye surgery. 
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The Trust does not hold this information. 
 
There is no clinical code that identifies injury from a hand held laser. The A&E coding only gives what injury the 
patient presented with not how the injury occurred. 
 
Information may be held within individual patient notes but these are not accessible under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 


